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23rd November 2016 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 

Year 13 Mock Examinations 
Wednesday 14th December – Friday 16th December 2016 

 
Year 13 students will begin their mock examinations on Wednesday 14th December through 
to Friday 16th December, a copy of their timetable will follow.  
 
Please note that all Year 13 will sit a mock exam for examined subjects. Throughout the 
examination days, registration is suspended and students are only required to attend a lesson 
for a vocational subject.  
 
For a morning exam, students must sign into sixth form at 8.40am and for an afternoon exam, 
they must sign in by 12:40pm. Students sitting a mock exam must wait in the sixth form café 
where they will be registered and taken to the examination room. Please note that equipment 
must be in a clear bag, bottled water is allowed in the examination rooms but must be in a 
sports bottle with all labels removed. 
 
Parents must be advised that any student found in possession of a mobile telephone whilst in 
an examination room, will have that examination paper disqualified. This contravention of 
examination rules can also result in all other examination papers being cancelled. 
 
If your son/daughter is absent from any given examination please contact Mrs Barnes on 541 
9452.  
 
If students are up to date with work and have completed all of their mock examinations, they 
are permitted to finish for Christmas at 3:10pm on Monday 19th December. Students who have 
outstanding work will finish on Wednesday 21st December. Students who have achieved 100% 
attendance have been invited to attend a reward trip to Chester on Monday 19th December. 
Any student not attending the trip will attend sixth form as normal that day. 
 
Mock results will be issued on Monday 9th January and Mock resists have been organised for 
the week beginning Monday 16th January for any students who significantly underachieve and 
require additional support to improve their grades. Mock resists will be taken afterschool. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs K Hayes 
Director of Sixth Form 
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